The UNC Superfund Research Program seeks to understand the human health and environmental risks associated with exposure to toxic chemicals found at hazardous waste sites. We bring together a diverse group of more than 70 scientists, engineers, science communicators and trainees with the goal of improving how these risks are calculated and communicated. The interests of the UNC Superfund Research Program include: improving our ability to evaluate risk from low-dose exposures, developing biological markers that indicate when a person has been exposed to a chemical; using a systems biology framework to understand the pathways of environmental disease and how chemicals can cause changes to our DNA, understanding how individuals differ in their susceptibility and risk, and how our genes play a role in the development of disease, improving methods to measure chronic exposure and bioavailability of toxic chemicals in the environment, evaluating factors that influence toxicity of soil during and after bioremediation.
Updated: 9/20/16
